
 

  407 W. Arch Ave. Searcy, AR 72143 

 

Leslie Allen-Daniel 
Enforcement Coordinator 
AEE – DEQ 
Enforcement Branch 
5301 Northshore Drive 
North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317 
 
 
Re: Clinton AR0048836 Sampling Plan submitted as MMP Progress Report 
 
September 23, 2022 

Mrs. Allen-Daniel, 

We request that the attached sampling plan be accepted as the Mercury Minimization Progress 
Report for the Clinton East WWTP, Permit AR0048836. In previous years the local hospital and 3 
dental offices within the City were questioned about the amount of mercury used in their 
facilities and their disposal methods. This sampling plan will assist in determining if sample or lab 
contamination may be contributing to skewed sample results for the permitted heavy metals, 
cadmium and mercury.  

Should you have any questions or require additional information please contact me at the email 
address or phone number below. 

Sincerely,  

 

 

C. Kyle Breckenridge, P.E., BCEE 
kbreckenridge@saltengineers.com 
cell: 501-766-9832


